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Please DO NOT approve this power plant project: 12-AFC-03

I am a 37-year resident of south-east Hermosa Beach. The current power plant Is what it has always been: a noise-
and air-polluter, safety hazard, and above all unnecessary. Just this week AES officials essentially tried to cover up 
an unsafe and unscheduled emission of natural gas from the plant: 

http://tbrnews.com/news/redondo_beach/aes-natural-gas-leak-causes-alarm-in-redondo-beach/article_3749c46e-
51d2-11e5-a803-4bd8de1f7b3f.html 

I'm an old geezer thinking about future generations. That land should be part of an unbroken, beautiful, mostly 
residential stretch of beach. It should not contain the reincarnation of an unnecessary and dangerous last-century 
eyesore. I'd be in favor of a solar-collector installation on that land, but not a hydrocarbon-burning monstrosity that 
adds nothing to the well being of nearby residents. 

Thank you for your attention.
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